
 

 

Registration, Evaluation, Authorization and Restriction of Chemicals. (REACH) Reach 
Directive EC/1907-2006  
 
To whom it may concern,  
 
To best of our ability and knowledge ServTronics has taken and implemented all 
measures to ensure that we do not distribute any products that intentionally release 
chemicals or any substances of concern as detailed in the REACH regulation. If 
applicable we request all certification and paperwork from our vendors showing 
compliance. For these reasons, ServTronics products are considered articles that are 
not affected by the REACH Directive and they do not require registration.  
 
This revised REACH statement incorporates the 205 substances now on the SVHC 
list. 
 
Should you have any questions, or if we may be of service in any way, please do not 
hesitate to contact us. 
 
Thank you for your continued business. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dan Quinn 
QA Manager 
ServTronics, Inc. 
407-677-8191 (ext. 117) 
danq@servtronics.com 
 
 


